
Notice 

 
For the students who have cleared Ph.D entrance exam before 2017 

 
    This is for information for all the Ph.D enrolled students, who have cleared their 

entrance test before 2017, but have not registered till date. All the students must submit 

their requests to pursue Ph.D registration further up to 31/3/2018.Later than 

31/3/2018,no previous request shall be entertained and all these files be treated as 

closed. 

 
 

 

 S/d 

         Dr. S.P Singh, MS (oph) 

                                                                                                   Controller of Examinations 


